
New LPFM Station 
Coastal Georgia Area Community Action Authority, Inc. 

Brunswick, Georgia 
December 2023 

 
 

Technical Statement 
 
 

Coastal Georgia Area Community Action Authority, Inc. herewith is filing for a new 
LPFM Radio Station at Brunswick, GA.  The transmitter and the studio will be located at 
the Authority’s office building.  The 10.7 meter tower is to be supported by the back of 
the office building and will support the antenna above the roof.   
 
The proposed site (31° 10’ 58.6” North Latitude, 81° 28’ 42.6” West Longitude) meets all 
allocation spacing requirements on proposed Channel 258.  Please see the attached 
allocation study. 
 
A search was made for translators within 10 km of this proposal whose off-the-air input 
station reception could be adversely affected.  Only two translators (W248AH and 
W293CH) were identified that receive their programming off-the-air.  Both translators 
are 1.77 km away.  There is no channel relationship to the off-the-air frequencies being 
received (WWEZ-LP on Channel 234 for W248AH and WYFS (FM) on Channel 208 for 
W293CH).  Therefore, the applicant is in compliance with §73.827(a) of the 
Commission’s rules. 

Bromo Communications, Inc. 


